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We recognise short-term contributions to the club through the annual Hero Awards and the 

Maxam Trophy.    

As we increasingly rely more on the involvement of members in running the club, we should 

recognise long-term contributions. 

By recognising long-term contributions, members may keep in contact with the club for 

longer, helping the club retain access to their valuable knowledge. 

When a member no longer flies as the pilot in command, the committee, at its discretion, 

can consider what award to make. 
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